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Announcement # 21-34    

Date: April 26, 2021 

Topic: Non-Delegated Quick Reference Guide Update  

 

PennyMac has updated our Non-Delegated Quick Reference Guide which contains important 

information to reference when working with PennyMac. You can access this document 

at: https://www.gopennymac.com/tools/non-delegated-resources 

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 
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